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16th November 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

I hope that you all had a lovely weekend, and that those of you who were celebrating Diwali 

had a wonderful time together. I am writing to formally introduce our new Chair of Governors, 

Mr Sunny Chana.  

 

Mr Chana has been involved with GHS for many years, most recently as Vice Chair. An ex-

student himself, he has now stepped up to become our Chair of Governors. Mr Chana is a local 

man, who is fully committed to Greenford with two children who have attended the school. We 

are delighted that Mr Chana has been elected as our Chair of Governors and we look forward 

to working with him for many years to come.  

 

Mr Chana has written a letter to all staff to thank them for their commitment over the last year 

which can be found here. 

 

Can I also take this opportunity to remind parents and carers of our annual occasional day 

which takes place on Friday 27th November 2020.  School will not be open on this day to 

students. 

 

With my very best wishes as ever, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Pye 

Headteacher 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15Q3UBW27jYHSYSiRP9vgzetorjPgeOnD/view?usp=sharing

